West Islip Teachers’ Association

Joe Dixon, President
Theresa Robertson, Journal Committee Chairperson

Dear Sponsor,

Once again, the West Islip Teachers ' Association will bid a fond farewell

to our retiring teachers. We look forward to having you place an ad in

our journal booklet which will be distributed to all the guests at our

“End of the Year Celebration” on Friday, May 30th, 2025 at

Captain Bill 5. Through your advertisement, we will be able to

honor our retirees for the many decades of dedicated service they provided

to the children of West Islip. We appreciate your contribution this year.

Please take out an advertisement in our journal by completing and mailing

in the form on the next page by Friday, May 16th, 2025.

On behalf of our retirees thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Thank you.
Sincerely,
N ) Y
T Secesa W Kehackin_
Jae Dixon, WITA Presiciént Theresa Robertson, Chairperson, Journal Committee

WITA « P.O.Box 428 « Babylon, New York 11702 « (631) 587-3040



e 2025 WITA Journal Reservation Form

Qongring S NAME
2024 RETIREES ADDRESS:

EMAIL PHONE: FAX:

Please check one box: *Dimensions are width x length

[ Inside Cover - Color (57 X 8).cvevvevvrnne 5295 [] Ad is attached

(] Full Page - Color (5”7 X 8”) v.ovveeerererrenes oo 5195 [] Use Same Ad as last year
[J Full Page - B&W (57 X 8”) ocovcervcereiriens v $145 [ Create an Ad for me.

(] Half Page - B&W (57 x4”) ..ccocvvrrrninnnns 395 [ have enclosed all the

(] Quarter Page - B&W (2 1/47 x47) ............ $75 information [ would

(1 Booster Page - B&W (Business Card)........540 like to have displayed.
Signature Enclosed is a check for $

Deadline for submission is Friday, May 16, 2025

Please submit your check,
reservation form, and any
other documents to:

WITA Retirement Journal
P.O. Box 428
Babylon, New York 11702

Ads can be Emailed (PDF ONLY): President@westislipteachers.org



